Hello,

Webinar recording and presentation slides are now available from the March 28 webinar
training hosted by Metro and presented by FHWA, “The Safe System Approach: What is it and
why is it getting so much attention?”

Click here to visit Metro’s safety webpage at

https://www.oregonmetro.gov/regional-transportation-safety-plan and then click on the
SAFETY FORUMS TAB.

And, if you missed the webinar, or would like to learn more, please check out an upcoming
free webinar on the Safe System Approach and how it is implemented to improve infrastructure
safety at the local level. This webinar will feature Mark Doctor, Safety and Design Engineer at
FHWA, who will provide an overview of the Safe System Approach; and Hans Larsen, Public
Works Director from the City of Fremont, who will share how Fremont has focused on the Safe
Roads element of the Safe System Approach to support the City’s Vision Zero efforts.
Information for the webinar is below:

When: Monday, May 2, 2022 from 11:00 am to 12:30 pm

Registration: Register here for the event
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